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Toddler #1
February was lots of fun! We learned about the letters R, S, T and continued practicing our singing

and counting. The month has been full of art, yoga, and music activities. We even had bubble
dance parties. Food, animal, and body part recognition have been main topics throughout the
month and we are even learning to teach each other what something is called. We hope March

will be just as fun with more sunny days.
Love, Ms. Breanna and Ms. Devyn

Toddler 2 had a wonderful month! We celebrated Everly’s 2nd birthday! We had so much fun
learning to count numbers, and about colors. We read story books and sang lots of fun songs.

We continued learning letters Q, R, S, and T. We also learned how to say “change”, “hurt”,
“open”, and “food” in sign language. For our art activities, we did painting, coloring, and a

paper plate turtle craft. We also learned more yoga poses and enjoyed dancing.  
With love, Ms Paw and Ms Mayra 



Children's House 1-1

Children's House 1-2
The CH 1-2 class had a fantastic February!  We are almost done with the alphabet.  We learned
about letters S, T, U and V during the month of February.  We also practiced letter tracing.  We
celebrated Black History Month by learning the achievements and history of black Americans.
We celebrated Valentine’s Day by exchanging cards and making crafts.  This time of year the

weather can change quite drastically, so be sure to dress your child in layers and make sure they
have extra clothes in their cubby for both hot weather and cold weather.  We hope everyone has

a wonderful March!
Smiles, Mx. Lindsay and Ms. Dina

Hello friends! February was a month full of surprises. We enjoyed Valentine's Day a lot, the
exchange of cards was full of many surprises that we loved. We have already entered the month

of March and with the Saint Patrick's Day this month brings us Hazel and Jack's birthdays. We
continue working on the alphabet, numbers, colors and shapes. We also want to give a warm
welcome to Miss Ehmooku to our class. Spring is soon to arrive and we are waiting for it with

great excitement.
Big hugs Ms Yadi & Miss Ehmooku



Children's House 2-2

Children's House 2-1
Hello parents and friends, 

We had a wonderful February. In march we will have Dr. Seuss week and Saint Patrick’s Day! We will do
many other crafts too! We are working hard on our writing, cutting, and learning to read.

Thank you, Ms. Johnnie and Ms. Sarah

Hello March! This month our friends in CH 2-2 end the alphabet with the letters Y and Z. As always
we’ll be working on tracing the letters in both uppercase and lowercase. Our handprints are going

to be Y is for Yak and Z is for Zebra. Some of the arts and crafts for the month are building a
leprechaun, paper shamrock craft, paper plate bees and a watercolor coffee filter flower. Later this

month we’ll be working with more sight words and reviewing 2D and 3D shapes. 

With love,  Ms. Maria & Ms. Dominique





Birthdays
March 6 -------- Ella

March 11 -------- Hazel
March 16 -------- Henry Bu.

March 17 ------ Jack L.
March 29 ------- Oliver S.

.
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March Happenings

Contact Us:
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“The best way to predict
your future is to create

it.”
– Abraham Lincoln

St. Patrick’s Day
March 17th
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